
 

 

Budapest, 15 July 2022 

 
 

MOL wins concession for waste management services 

 

MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies the market of the following: 

MOL was announced as a winner for the Hungarian state concession tender covering municipal waste 
management services. The concession agreement covers a period of 35 years with a commencement 
date of July 1, 2023. According to the agreement MOL will be responsible for the collection of close to 
5 mn tonnes of municipal solid waste, will ensure its treatment and will make related investments. 

MOL’s binding offer for waste management services was submitted on June 3, 2022 in line with the 
requirements of the concession tender. A presentation with the key features of the binding offer and 
MOL’s waste management strategy can be downloaded here. 

 

For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
 

https://molgroup.info/storage/documents/investor_relations/wastemanegment_20220711.pdf
mailto:investorrelations@mol.hu

